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NOVEMBER 
Wed 8th 7pm 

PTA meeting at The Blue 

Boar 

Fri 10th 9.15am 

Open event for Reception 

Sept 2018 

Sun 12th 8am 

Holy Communion St        

Andrew’s 

Thurs 16th 11am 

Open event for Reception 

Sept 2018 

Sat 18th 11am 

Cross Country Stratford 

Rec Y3-6 

Sun 19th 10am 

Morning Praise St         

Andrew’s 

Tues 21st  

Flu Vaccinations YR-Y4 

Thurs 30th 11am 

Open event for Reception 

Sept 2018 

DECEMBER 
Fri 1st  

PTA Christmas Fair 

Wed 6th 1.30pm 

Reception & Y6 height and 

weight check 

 

Class 3 will be sharing their 

learning in Celebration    

Assembly on Friday 10th  

November at 2.45pm 

 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, please con-

tact the School Office for assistance.** 

 
School Photos 

On Tuesday, the photographer came to take individual and family group 
photographs. Your child should have brought home the order form 
which contains a proof of the photograph. If you would like to order a 
copy of your child’s photo please complete the order form and return to 
school by next Friday.  
 

Bug Busting 
This weekend we are asking all families to make use of the bug busting 
comb that we sent home before half term. We hope that you will all 
take the time to check your family’s hair for nits and treat if necessary. 
This way we hope to cut down on the number of outbreaks happening 
at TG. Please keep the combs in a safe place so that they can be used 
again next term when we will be holding another bug busting day.   
 
New School Gate 

The automated gate has now been commissioned much to Miss Britt’s 
delight! If you come to the school during the school day when the gate is 
closed, please ring the bell and wait for the office let you in. Miss Britt 
has a small screen by her desk which enables her to see who is at the 
gate and she is able to speak with visitors over the intercom. Once Miss 
Britt has identified who is at the gate, she is able to push a button which 

will unlock the gate by releasing the magnetic lock. You will hear a loud click when 
this happens and be able to push the gate open. Please make sure that the gate   
closes securely behind you.  
 
Poppies 
We will be selling poppies in support of the Royal British Legion next week. 

If you would like your child to purchase one, please send them to school 

with a donation. We will have a supply of safety pins available for children 

to attach poppies to their sweat shirts. If you are able to send a safety pin in 

with your child that would be much appreciated.  

Our Christian Value 
This half term we will be exploring the Christian value of Peace.  
Christians believe that God sent Jesus to bring peace and harmony 
and for us to share peace with one another. In school, we  will be  
looking at the need for peace and quiet, the need for inner peace and 
the things that make for peace of mind, conflict and resolution and the 
qualities of a peacemaker. 

 
PTA Meeting 
Your next PTA meeting is Wednesday 8th November, 7pm at the 
Blue Boar in Temple Grafton. We’d love to see as many of you there 
as possible so please do come along if you can. The general topic 
for this meeting will be Christmas Fair planning but we always      
welcome new ideas so please let one of your committee members know if you would 
like anything added to the agenda.       PTO 
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Sporting Stars 
A new season of sport begins with yet more success for the TG children. On Saturday 14th October, seven children 
from years 5 and 6 arrived at Charlecote for a cross country event. Conditions underfoot were good and the weather 
was kind. At the end of the races, TG had achieved three finishers in the top six - each gaining a SW certificate in 
the process - and our other four representatives all finished extremely well. Congratulations to Harry H., Emma,    
Annabel, Flynn, Barnaby, Ethan and Ella. 
 
On Monday 16th October, 19 KS2 boys went to Welford School to play football. Although the      
results might not have been in our favour, the commitment and sporting attitude of these boys was 
commendable. Some of them were actually making their TG debut and we hope that they found the 
whole experience exciting and productive. 
 
South Warwickshire Champions! 
At the ESFA 7-a-side football tournament for small schools, held at Central Ajax FC on Friday 20th 
October, our boys' team of Henry B., Morgan, Harry F., Noah, Stefan, Vinnie and Flynn finished as champions. All 
four matches won, 9 goals scored and none conceded, means the boys now progress to the County Finals. 
Our girls' team was at the same tournament and eventually finished fourth in a league of 6 teams. Conceding only 2 
goals over 5 matches, the girls played with considerable determination and some skill. Well done to Sophie, Emma, 
Emily, Georgina, Poppy, Milly and Amelia. We are very optimistic for the rest of the season. 
 
Coming soon - Saturday 18th November - a cross country event for KS2. Letters will be distributed next week. 
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Star of The Week    

Hugh Dathan          Class 1 

Rufus Timothy-Conod          Class 2  

Oscar Gould         Class 3 

Sophie Edgar-Hitchin         Class 4 


